
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
TTC Human Resources Committee  
 
The Chair of the Human Resources Committee has cancelled the meeting scheduled for April 
18, 2023 at 10 a.m. This meeting will be rescheduled.  
  
To view the most up-to-date schedule of meetings, please visit ttc.ca 
  
For further information or assistance, please contact Chrisanne Finnerty, Director – 
Commission Services, at 416-393-3744. 
  
DIRECTOR – COMMISSION SERVICES 
April 10, 2023 

 


